## Community Relations Committee "CRC" Meeting Notes May 26, 2011

The CRC meeting was held May 26<sup>th</sup> at 10:30 a.m in the arts and crafts room of the clubhouse. Those present were Carol (chair), Jan, Jo, and Billie.

Minutes of the March 17<sup>th</sup> meeting were reviewed and approved.

## **New Business**

With regards to hurricane season, we discussed reprinting the Hurricane/Severe Storm Booklet for distribution to our residents. We will be adding a severe storm section to this booklet. Carol is going to contact Frank Billingsly to come to BellaVita to present a program concerning our weather problems and hurricane season.

A list of new residents in Bella Vita was provided to the committee. These people will be contacted, at their convenience, by someone on the CRC committee, and given a copy of Bella Vita "Quick Glance", which will provide information concerning our community.

Our committee is currently discussing the "Neighbor to Neighbor" project for Bella Vita, along with a new census for our community.

A health program is tentatively set for September 24<sup>th</sup> at 1:00 p.m. <u>in</u> the clubhouse. All residents will be invited to attend.

The CRC committee is very interested in meeting with realtors living in Bella Vita, in order to have some type of brainstorming session on marketing our community for the "Post Builder Era". We are planning to try to meet before June 18<sup>th</sup>.

The next meeting will be June 16<sup>th</sup> at 10:00 a.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. Respectfully submitted, Billie Velazquez